September 13, 2024

Ms. Lana Mangiapane
2310 Dutton Rd.
Rochester, MI 48306

Dear Ms. Mangiapane:

On behalf of the Right to Life of Michigan Political Action Committee, we would like to thank
you for your pro-life commitment to the protection of human life, born and unborn.

THEREFORE, THE RLM-PAC IS HONORED TO ENDORSE
YOUR CANDIDACY IN THE NOVEMBER 5, 2024 GENERAL ELECTION.

The years ahead will bring us new opportunities to defend the civil rights of women, children,
including the unborn, individuals with disabilities, the elderly and frail. Your support and
leadership will be essential in safeguarding Michigan families, restoring protections for women
and defending the right to life for the most vulnerable members of our society.

Due to the circumstances of your race, this is a sole endorsement. RLM-PAC has made no other
endorsements in this race.

Sincerely,

Amber Roseboom, President Paul Miller, Chairman
Right to Life of Michigan Right to Life of Michigan PAC
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